I understand there is a hearing coming up about the CRC project. I am a Portland resident and do not feel it will help Portland or Oregon. It will only help Washingtonians who use this freeway the most by far.

In the metro area there are 14 bridges across the Willamette, only 2 across the Columbia. We need more bridges, not an unaffordable and unpopular remodel job of an existing bridge. The CRC plan was hatched almost 10 years ago before the big recession when money was no object. The wastefull spending needs to end now.

Thanks,

Dan Blume Portland